
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ENNISKILLEN 

 

TENTH MEETING                             MINUTES                                     APRIL 5 2012 

 

A meeting of the Council of the Township of Enniskillen was held on Thursday April 5 2012 

consisting of a tour of the municipal road system and municipal properties starting at 8:00 a.m.  

 

Present: Kevin Marriott, John Phair, Mary Lynne McCallum, Kathy O’Hara Wilson and 

Christine Greydanus 

 

Mike Cumming and Duncan McTavish 

 

A tour of the 2011 municipal road projects and the proposed 2012 road projects took place. The 

Council inspected the Churchill Line Cemetery, the Oil Springs Cemetery, Hillsdale Cemetery, 

Marthaville Park, Krall Park, Gorman Park, the Shiloh community Center, and the Enniskillen 

Community Center.  

Stops were made to view the beaver dams on Durham Creek, the Durham Creek, Black Ash 

Bridge and the Black Creek Bridge on Black Ash Road.  

 

 

________________________________                  ____________________________ 

Mayor                                                                       Clerk  


